
Demolition  v  Refurbishment?
We’re looking forward to the
discussion!
We’re pleased to be attending the GreenSky Thinking Seminar
hosted by ECD Architects on Monday 15th May. This programme
will examine refurbishment as an alternative to demolition and
the  sustainability  implications.  We’re  looking  forward,  in
particular, to looking at the data from a live ECD project and
understanding  the  arguments  for  both  sides.
#greenskythinking2017
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